Roses will be sold after

all Masses on
Mother's Day weekend.

Rose sales support women in crisis pregnancies,
local Teens for Life Leadership camps,
grants for pro-life college students working to educate
their peers on campus, Valley Fair Pro-Life booth,
and educational materials shared
with everyone.

Thank you!



